
The Department of Physics and  

The Center for Science Education 

The University of South Carolina 
are pleased to announce: 

2023 Junior Science and Humanities Symposium 
(JSHS) 

Face to Face  

Friday January 27, 2023  

Russell House on the USC Columbia Campus 

The symposium will consist of presentations by scientists and research presentations by 

high school students. 

The symposium is supported by funds from the Department of Defense and is 

Free to all participants. 

Travel Provided 

Overnight Provided 
(Overnight is provided to the schools over 75 miles (120 km) from Columbia SC) 


